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                   Email: bh@coltonwater.org 
 
Colton Water District is Seeking Candidates for Board Vacancy 
 
Colton Water District is accepting applications to fill one open position on its Board of Directors, which 
expires June 30, 2027. 
 
The Colton Water District Board of Directors consists of five members. Each member is elected by the 
district's registered voters to serve a four-year term. Applicants for the vacant position must be a 
registered voter and reside within the district’s boundaries. 
 
Interested candidates can request an information packet, which includes information about the 
district, position, and application/selection process from the district office by contacting Betty Hodges 
at 503-824-2500 or email bh@coltonwater.org. You may also visit our office at 20987 S Highway 211 
Colton, OR 97017 during regular business hours. 
 
The deadline to submit applications for this vacancy is March 31, 2025.  
 
For more information, contact Betty Hodges at 503-824-2500. 
 
About Colton Water District 
 
The Colton Water District serves approximately 1,500 people within approximately four square miles 
and was established in 1920. Our mission is to provide high-quality, safe drinking water to our 
customers at rates consistent with responsible planning for the health of our district.  
 
We are a Special District governed by an elected Board of Directors composed of representatives of the 
community. The Board of Directors provides stability in financial oversight standard policy, and 
protecting the longevity of the district. 
 
Website: Coltonwaterdistrict.com 
 


